
Student Voice
Meeting minutes

September 15, 2023
Meeting details

Time: 12PM
Location: J Club at Jasmine

12:06PM
● Start of the meeting with the members present:

Madhabi Chakravorty
Rachel Truskinovsky
Michaelo Herring-Calvo
Alex Herz
Amanda Busanet
William Napolitano
Angela Agnello
Perry Tucciarone
Laura Martarono
Dawn Villacci
Rob Finazzo
Katrina Lovett
Nicole Diaz
Diana Kubik
Lisa Battiste
Samantha Navarro
Arianna Teel
Bakhita Mousa

● New Business
❖ Feedback regarding Jasmine has increased this semester.

➢ Students enjoy the new additions, such as kimbap.
➢ Students expressed concerns about prices, the portion sizes and the variety

of rice.
➢ Students expressed concerns that some menu items in Nutrislice do not

include the ingredients of the dish.
➢ Students don't like that some food trucks don’t accept dining dollars.
➢ Students want more halal options, however, there is halal food at Jasmine.

Additional advertising about halal options is needed.



➢ Students want the utensil dispensers back.
➢ A student feels that the service can be a little intimidating when asking for

extra food at the Chinese station in the afternoon.
➢ The meat in hibachi is chewy. If the meat sits on the grill too long, the

meat can get chewy.
➢ Students feel that the containers are smaller with less rice and little

protein, however, the portion sizes have not been changed. The portion
sizes are reviewed by Laura Martorano, MS, RD, CDN, Campus Dietitian.
The protein is 4oz.

➢ If the chicken sits still longer than ten minutes, the chicken gets soggy.
➢ Students would like to see more authentic Indian food. The chicken

masala is too soggy.
➢ Students like grab-and-go options and the chicken teriyaki bowl.
➢ Students prefer Asian markets outside Stony Brook than the one on

campus.
➢ Mixed reviews about Jasmine.
➢ Some students have created a connection with the workers at Jasmine

which brings attraction to the place.
➢ The sizes of the containers change the perception of how much food

students are getting.
❖ There is less feedback coming from Jasmine compared to East Side Dining.
❖ Additional Student Feedback:

➢ Students wonder if there could be a hot shoot at Jasmine.
➢ More assorted fruits in cups.
➢ Include Jasmine in the meal exchange plan. SBU Eats is aware, but it

takes time and strategy.
➢ Students asked where the foldable tables were. They were replaced with

new seating.
❖ There are plans to improve the front and back of Jasmine.
❖ The kitchen is aware of the portion issues and they are working on it and are open

to receiving suggestions.
❖ Next weekly meeting will be at Roth. Friday, September 22 at 12pm.

12:53PM
● Adjournment


